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Buffalo Planning for the Future, Holding Public Input Meeting 

Buffalo, Iowa – Buffalo officials and citizen steering committee are seeking 

community input as they develop a comprehensive plan for the community. 

The City of Buffalo is hosting a visioning and land use workshop August 21, 2024 

at the Buffalo Community Center, 426 Clark Street, Buffalo, Iowa 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

During the workshop, citizens will learn about the comprehensive planning process 

and have an opportunity to offer input regarding how future land use and 

community assets/infrastructure may be developed, where it is preferred and when 

it may be needed. 

The public’s input will help set the vision and goals for the city as part of the 

comprehensive plan. Staff from Bi-State Regional Commission will facilitate the 

meeting. The meeting is open to the public, so please come be a part of Buffalo’s 

future vision, and share this with neighbors, and bring a friend. 

For more information, the city has established a website to inform citizen’s of the 

plan development progress.  Go to https://buffaloiowa.org/community-dev to find 

out more about the effort. 
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